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Monday 25th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday 29th September 
 
Every year the school supports Macmillan by holding a coffee morning at school.   This year, pupils 
from Raven and Jackdaw class will be hosting.  The PTA will be assisting with refreshments.    
 
We would like to invite all parents/carers/neighbours/members of public into school from  
10 am – 11.00 am to support us.  Only pupils in Year 5 will be able to accompany their guests.  It 
would be advisable to send in Year 5 children with a small donation so they can purchase a cake each.    
 
We would also appreciate any donations of either homemade or shop bought cakes (NUT FREE 
please) and would also like ingredient lists of any cakes made due to allergies.   Please deliver cakes to 
the school office first thing on Friday.    
 
If you are unable to attend but would like to send in a donation of either cakes or money that would 
also be appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this event please speak to Mr Roddick, Mrs Jarvis-Baker, Mrs 
Upchurch or the school office.  Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Raven and Jackdaw Staff and pupils. 
 
 
 
 


